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The Fortarian 
         Rotary Club of Thunder Bay, (Fort William)

2017/2018 Board of Directors  Website www.fwrotary.ca 

President:  Sante Sottile     Directors: Steven Beaucage 
Treasurer:  Boris Cham    Glen Craig 
Secretary:  Joan Krisko     Dave McColl 
President Elect: Stephen Margarit    Dave Knutson 
Past President: Theresa Lim     Sharon Badanai 
Meets: 3rd Tuesday of each month,     Dawn Sebesta 

 SJCG Hogarth Riverview Manor  
 Boardroom 300 Lillie St North, 6.30pm 

 

Allocations Committee    Rotary House Lottery  
Committee      Committee 

Chair: Peter Stetsko      Chair: Dave Knutson 
Meets: 2nd Tuesday of each month,    Meets: 1st Tuesday of each month, 

 Weiler Maloney Nelson Board Room 12 noon.   Weiler Maloney Nelson, 12 noon. 

          
Weekly Dinner Meetings    Mailing Address 

Wednesday at  5:30 p.m.     Thunder Bay, ON 
Airlane Hotel and Conference Centre   P.O. Box 10061 
698 W. Arthur St. Thunder Bay, ON   Canada   P7B 6T6 
Note: For July and August, meetings will be on the 2nd and 4th Wednesday only. 
 

Newsletter Editors     Erle Wheatley & Brian Phillips 
 

 

Meeting of September 5th  

President-Elect Stephen Margarit called the meeting to order.  President-Elect Stephen is filling in for 
President Sante Sotille.  In the absence of a piano, the singing of O Canada was deferred to next week.  Bev 
Knutson invited Rotarians to raise a glass and toast to the Queen.  Robert Moore was the Sergeant-At-Arms 
for this meeting and advised that we had no guests in attendance. 

September 5th, 2018 

http://www.fwrotary.ca/
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Our speaker was Director Dawn Sebesta.   

 
Dawn spoke about her role with the LAKEHEAD FESTIVAL OF MUSIC AND THE ARTS.  It is a volunteer-based 
organization that organizes an annual event for young people wishing to demonstrate their progress in their 
respective fields. Dawn talked about the success of this year’s event and expressed her thanks to all of the 
support from businesses and individual patrons and subscribers, and especially the support received from the 
Fort William Rotary Club. 
 
 
President-Elect Stephen called Dave McColl to the podium and presented him with a plaque, honouring him 
with being selected as “Rotarian of the Year” for 2017-2018.  (Congratulations Dave – well deserved! Editor) 
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Dave Murray handled fines and fined those who had not volunteered to help at Wilderness Discovery. 
 
Dave McColl delivered the Lighter Side. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Robert Moore 
conducted the 
50/50 draw.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Karl Wahl had the winning ticket but drawing the two of diamonds did not win him the money! 
 
President-Elect Stephen adjourned the meeting. 
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